
From: Paul Patrick <PaulPatrick@schouse.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Date: 8/5/2013 3:17:44 PM

Subject: Education Funding

Christian and/or Ted,
Not looking for an official or definitive statement, but are y'all still thinking about 
making some recommendations on reforming education funding/EFA in the FY15 Executive Budget? 
Thanks - Paul
Paul Patrick
Director of State Budget & Finance
Ways & Means Committee
South 
Carolina House of Representatives
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